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Vintage
The 2022 growing season began with great

optimism. After a reasonable winter, bud break

started in early April, right on schedule. Then, an

unprecedented arctic air mass swept in, bringing

snowfall, below-freezing temperatures, and the

first-ever frost to impact our vineyards.

Subsequent cool and damp conditions over the

next few months caused sluggish vine growth,

putting us 2-4 weeks behind by June. Mercifully,

Mother Nature bestowed abundant sunshine and

higher-than-average temperatures on us as

harvest approached, resulting in a gentle

conclusion to the season and excellent fruit

ripeness. While the Pinot Noir crop volumes were

lower than usual, the quality of the fruit was

exceptional - a compromise that we gladly

accept!
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